The Faculty Senate Statement on DACA

We, the Faculty Senate of Pima Community College, resolutely stand in support of the College's
Statement on Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals. We join our voices with the Hispanic Association
of Colleges and Universities, the American Association of Community Colleges, the Association of
Community College Trustees, and the multitude of other organizations of educators across the nation
who have expressed support for DACA. We support each and every DACA student and every DACA
student's academic goals in achieving the American Dream.
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